## Centuria Memory Days Parade Committee Lisa Nelson, Chairman PO Box 164 Centuria, WI 54824

Cell: 715-410-3920 Email: lisanelson3920@yahoo.com

## February 1, 2017

Dear Friends:

Our annual Memory Days Parade this year is **Sunday, July 9<sup>th</sup> at 1:30pm**, with **line-up starting at 1pm**. We would like to invite you to attend with a float, Royalty, Ambassadors, Band, Old Car, Tractor, or whatever your creativity moves you to bring! (Sharing the type of unit you will be bringing will help us to determine the length of space you will need).

Completing the form below, with the most complete and current information will ensure that I get next year's invitations sent out correctly. There is also an area where you can choose to be removed from our invitation list, though we hope you don't choose that option, it is there to save you the trouble of opening "junk mail" and will also save us a stamp.

Once you have completed the information below, please send it back as soon as possible. The **deadline for RSVP is June 1, 2017**. This will confirm your place in our parade, and keep the chaos to a minimum. © Putting together a line-up that works for everyone is more than attaching a number to a unit, so the sooner we can get your information in, the better the parade will be! ©

We will be sending out or calling you with your line-up number approximately 2 weeks before the parade, here is where the correct and current information will come in handy. ② A quick response will help us to set up the line-up and have things organized when you arrive. We are hoping to save some postage next year by notifying you by email, so please complete that portion of the form as well.

Thank you so much for thinking of us when making your parade schedule and sharing your creativity with our community. We look forward to seeing you at the parade. I have put a copy of our parade route on the back of this invitation so that you have some idea of where you may want to come into the line-up at.

For our royalty guests, please contact Jena Alling, Ambassador Coordinator, at 715-553-2487 or Jeanne Alling, Asst. Coordinator, at 715-553-2488 for information on the Ambassador Program and the Queen's Tea. Their address is: 1895 170<sup>th</sup> St, Centuria, WI 54824.

Sincerely,

Lisa Nelson Parade Committee Chairman President of Centuria Memory Days

-	on before June 1, 2017 to Lisa Nelson,			
YES, we will participate in you	•	Please remove u	is from your list	
	e are unable to attend this year, but k			
PI	ease accept our donation to the festiv	ities (enclosea)		
Name of your organization:				
Address:	City:	State:	Zip:	
Email Address:				
Type of Unit:				
Type of office.		- Linear printer and the street and		
Royalty Floats:				
Names & Titles:				
		***************************************		

Feel free to call me with the names after your coronation if you need to in order to meet the RSVP date. Also, the spelling and pronunciation is helpful as well, as our Emcee will announce them as they drive by.